
Dates to Remember in December

Wednesday, December 18
Brookside Winter Program – More details below

Thursday, December 19 through Thursday, January 2, 2025
Winter  Break  SCHOOL IS CLOSED.  

Friday, January 3, 2025
Teacher In-Service Day  SCHOOL IS CLOSED.

Monday, January 6, 2025
School resumes for the New Year.
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SCHOOL CLOSINGS DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER 
In case of bad weather, please check your email for notification of 
school closures. Please be sure to keep your email address 
current with the staff. Our decision to close is generally made by 
7:00 AM. 
We will also post information about delays or closings on our  website, 
www.brooksidemontessori.com and on the Brookside Parents 
Facebook page. 

http://www.brooksidemontessori.com/


Brookside Winter Program
When:  Wednesday, December 18, 2024

10:30am – 12:30pm
Where:  Trinity Lutheran Church

2000 Chestnut Street
Camp Hill, PA

All students and their families should plan to attend our Annual  
Winter Program!  Students and their families should go directly to 
the church that day, arriving by 10:30am.  The students will put 

on a short program, starting at 11:00am immediately followed by 
a reception (at the same location). We are requesting that each 

family bring a tray of cookies or healthy snacks (previous popular 
items include: fruit tray, veggie tray, finger sandwiches, cheese 

and crackers, etc) to share. Paper goods (plates and napkins) and 
drinks will be provided by the school.     

IMPORTANT
Announcements and Reminders

Enrollment Contracts for the 2025/2026 School Year are Due ASAP! 
If you plan on sending your child(ren) to Brookside for the 2025/2026 
school year, please return your completed enrollment contract to school as 
soon as possible. We will begin calling families who are on our waiting list 
as soon as we return from the Winter Break in JANUARY 2025! Thank you! 

MEDICATIONS, VITAMINS, COUGH DROPS IN SCHOOL 
Children should not bring medications, vitamins, cough drops, etc. to school 
in their lunch or pockets.  As previously stated, if your child requires 
any medications that are not regularly taken, please help keep 
illness out of our school by keeping them at home!
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